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Thomas Tobin Quoted in Crosscut—How Federal Weed Legalization
Would Impact Washington State

Thomas Tobin was quoted in "How Federal Weed Legalization Would Impact Washington State" an article in
Crosscut,* regarding the import/export of marijuana in Washington.

"Each of these legal state marketplaces act almost like an island, as import and export to other states are not
permitted," said attorney Thomas Tobin of Perkins Coie's Seattle office, whose practice includes some emerging
marijuana issues.

"It's especially exciting to practice in an area of law that is rapidly developing, Thomas said.

"While Congress did pass a bill to encourage further medical research into cannabis, none of the larger reform
bills passed," Thomas wrote in an email.

Read the full article on Crosscut.*

*Subscription-based publication
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